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A delegation from the four Kimberley Shire

Councils is in Canberra this week to meet

Ministers and Members of Parliament to discuss

issues and policy positions in an effort to seek

better outcomes for the Kimberley. The Shire will

keep the community updated on the meetings in

the next issue of the Shire News.
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Thank you to the community members and agencies who came together for the Derby Community Meeting at
the Derby Civic Centre on Tuesday 19 November. The Shire will continue to maintain momentum for
improved outcomes. The Shire will keep the community updated about the agencies efforts in addressing the
current crime and anti-social issues affecting our Shire. If you have any feedback or ideas, please send
through to sdwk@sdwk.wa.gov.au.

Derby Community Meeting

12 December 2019                       
Rates 2nd Instalment Due & Ordinary Council Meeting

 

21 December - 5 January 2020
Christmas Closures - Derby and Fitzroy Crossing Administration Centres, Work Depots,

Derby Youth Centre and Derby Library (Library open 9am -12pm 21 December)
 

 

 

 

Friendly 
Reminders



Adopted the Corporate Business Plan 2019-2023 and the Strategic Resourcing Plan 2019/20;
Adopted the Financial Management Review;
Received the CEO’s Regulation 17 Report – Review of Risk Management, Internal Controls and Legislative
Compliance and endorsed the 21 areas of improvement and recommended actions;
Approved amendment to the 2019/20 Budget for removal of the damaged culverts on Blina Road;
Approved the improvement works by Juniper at Lot 1287 Sutherland Street Derby with all costs being borne by the
Lessee;
Approved the Kimberley Photographic Award and Kimberley Art Prize being merged into one event under the banner
of the Kimberley Art Prize for the 50th Anniversary in 2020;
Accepted and awarded the Community Citizenship Awards for Australia Day 2020.

At the Ordinary Council Meeting on 21 November 2019 in Fitzroy Crossing, Council:
 

 
Minutes of Meetings can be found on the Shire's website: sdwk.wa.gov.au

Council Meeting Update

Christmas Lights Competitions
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There are two Christmas Light Competitions happening in the Shire of Derby/West Kimberley over the next

month! Light up your home for Christmas and you could win some great prizes!

Employment Opportunity
Our Fitzroy Crossing Office is looking for an Customer Service Officer to join their team. Applications close Monday 9

December 2019. For more information, head to our website, Facebook page or administration buildings in Derby and Fitzroy

Crossing. 


